
OPTIONAL MASKING GUIDELINES

Beginning May 11, 2023, masks are OPTIONAL for visitors 
and healthcare workers (regardless of vaccination status), 

except for the following scenarios:

VISITORS HEALTHCARE WORKERS
Please wear a mask if, within the last 10 days, 

you have:

•	 Experienced COVID-19 symptoms or 
respiratory illness symptoms

•	 Had exposure to COVID-19, influenza, or RSV

•	 Consider masking in close contact with 
high-risk patients

•	 HWR supports visitors who prefer to 
continue masking for their own added 
protection

Please wear a mask if, within the last 10 
days, you have:

•	 Experienced COVID-19 symptoms or 
respiratory illness symptoms

•	 Had exposure to COVID-19, influenza, or 
RSV

•	 N95 masks are required to be worn by 
Healthcare Workers when caring for 
patients in airborne or droplet precautions

•	 HWR supports staff who prefer to continue 
masking for their own added protection  


